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VP, General Counsel & Secretary 
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December 5, 2019 
 
Via the NYSPSC Electronic Tariff System 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Acting Secretary to the Commission 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Building 3, Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
Re: Case 16-W-0259 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, 

Charges, Rules and Regulations of New York American Water Company, 
Inc. for Water Service 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
New York American Water Company, Inc.’s hereby submits System Improvement Charge 
(“SIC”) Statement No. 2, effective December 6, 2019, to Tariff, P.S.C. No. 5 – Water, 
pursuant to the attached letter from Michael J. Rieder, Deputy Director, Rates and Tariffs, 
dated December 5, 2019.  

The Commission’s Order Establishing Rates for Water Service issued May 18, 2017 in the 
above referenced matter adopted the provision of the Joint Proposal that provided for the 
SIC surcharge to go into effect 60 days after submittal unless Staff submits a letter to the  
company indicating that the proposed surcharge should be adjusted. The associated tariff 
filing was not made previously due to a misunderstanding of the process on the company’s 
part. Going forward the proposed tariff statement will be submitted as part of the annual 
filing. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
John T. Dillon 
 
JTD:dlc 
Enclosure 
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